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FOI Lead 

        2nd Floor, Heslop House 

Birmingham Children’s Hospital 

Birmingham 

                     B4 6NH 

                Email: foi@bch.nhs.uk 

Telephone: 0121 333 8954 

Our ref: FOI/2803 

 
2 September 2016 
 
Elliot Bailey 

request-345838-296307fa@whatdotheyknow.com  
  
Dear Mr Bailey 

  
Thank you for your email dated 19/07/2016. 

 
Your request posed a series of questions and for ease of reference I have separated each question 

and provided the Trust’s response immediately below. 

 
Please provide me with an up to date Organisational Structure chart for CAMHS including all 

manager NAMES, contact details and job titles. 

 
Earlier this year our CAMHS became part of our overall Mental Health service which includes 

Forward Thinking Birmingham and our inpatient units for young people.  We have attached the 

overall organisational structure of the Forward Thinking Birmingham clinical group and a more 

detailed management structure for Forward Thinking Birmingham.  In addition attached is a 

structure for the Health in Minds team which falls within our Diagnostics and Therapies Clinical 

Group. 

 The person with  overall responsibility for CAMHS is: 

Karen Kelly 

Associate Service Director 

Tel: 0121 333 9999 

Email: Karen.kelly@bch.nhs.uk 
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We have not provided individual contact details for all of the managers, please contact switchboard 

via 0121 333 999 to contact them. 

 

Please let me know if you require more details or further clarification. 

 
If you are unhappy with the Trust’s response you can appeal to the Trust by writing to: 

 
Mr David Melbourne 

Chief Finance Officer and Deputy Chief Executive  

Ladywood House 

Birmingham Children’s Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 

Steelhouse Lane 

Birmingham 

B4 6NH 

 
If you then remain dissatisfied, you have the right under section 50 of the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000 to apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the matter. Further details 

can be found on their website: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/ 

Please quote your FOI number on any correspondence you have with us. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

FOI Lead/Publication Scheme Co-ordinator 
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